The University Senate of Michigan Technological University

PROPOSAL 7-02

RECOMMENDATION ON THE PROPOSED ELIMINATION OF THE
DEPARTMENT OF MINING AND MATERIALS PROCESSING ENGINEERING
AND THE MERGER OF THE MINING ENGINEERING DEGREE PROGRAMS

WITH THE DEPARTMENT OF GEOLOGICAL ENGINEERING AND SCIENCES

The Senate recommends that the plan to eliminate the Department of Mining and Materials Processing
Engineering and the merger of the Mining Engineering degree programs with the Department of
Geological Engineering and Sciences be implemented.

Adopted by Senate: 14 November 2001
Approved by President: 29 November 2001
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